
November 11, 2021 
 
 

To whom it may concern at the Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education: 
 
I affirm that I have thoroughly reviewed the STARS report for Gustavus Adolphus College, 
including the careful use of the Review Template and STARS 2.2 Technical Manual, and 
communication with the STARS Liaison (Kari Wallin) and AASHE STARS staff.  
 
Should any questions arise about the review process or designations of credits, please contact 
me via phone or email, as listed below. 
 
Best, 
 
 
 
Alyssa Erding 
Owner, Zilchin Consulting LLC 
+1 (612) 388-1038 
alyssaerding@gmail.com 
 


